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ST. PHILIP THE APOSTLE SCHOOL OFFICE 
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Julie Noonan, School Principal 
jnoonan@st-phil.org  

Joann Wheeler 
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ST. PHILIP THE APOSTLE PARISH DIRECTORY & INFORMATION 

Rectory Office Hours:  Monday through Thursday (8:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.), Friday (8:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.) 
School Office Hours:  Monday through Friday  (8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.) 

Website:  st-phil.org           Facebook:  www.facebook.com/StPhilipAddisonIL      

THE MISSION OF OUR PARISH 
As members of the Diocese of Joliet,  

we are a faith community united in Christ  
by a common bond to the universal  

Catholic Church. 
Our words and actions are a reflection of Christ’s 

presence among us. 
We manifest God’s Word through  

active participation in spiritual, liturgical,  
educational, service, and social ministries  
directed at bringing all people to Christ. 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Weekday Masses: 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday at 8:00 a.m. 
Communion Service on Wednesday at 8:00 a.m. 

 
Weekend Masses:   

Saturday at 5:00 p.m. 
Sunday at 8:00 a.m. & 10:00 a.m. 

 
Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturday at 4:00 p.m. 

Tuesday following 8:00 a.m. Mass  

If you are a new visitor 
to our church today, 

welcome!  
If you would like more 
information about our 
church or would like to 

register in the parish, please contact any of the 
staff members listed above or fill out a simple  

online registration form at st-phil.org. 

PULPIT ANNOUNCEMENTS & BULLETIN DEADLINES 
Parish staff reserves the right to accept/decline/edit  

pulpit announcements and bulletin submissions.  
Please submit pulpit announcements to Deacon Phil Heitz 
(pheitz@st-phil.org; 630-628-0900 x104) no later than the 

Thursday preceding the desired weekend.  
Please send bulletin submissions to Cathy Jaskey 
(cjaskey@st-phil.org; 630-543-1754) a week prior  

to desired publication date. 



“If today you hear God’s voice, harden not your hearts” - Responsorial Psalm 95 

This psalm calls us to keep our hearts soft so that we may be ready to hear God's voice and 
respond to it. It makes the claim that God's voice is there to be heard, although the "if" of the 
antiphon implies that we might not hear it all the time or every day. But there is no better 
preparation for this psalm than trying to hear God's voice yourself. Take some time this week to 
sit in silence. Bring your prayers before God, and be sure to give God time to answer. Keeping 
our ears and hearts open for God often means just making space in lives that are often too 
busy and too loud. Source: Living Liturgy, Loyola Press 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 

Monday:  2 Sm 15:13-14, 30; 16:5-13/Ps 3:2-3, 4-5, 6-7/Mk 5:1-20 
Tuesday:  2 Sm 18:9-10, 14b, 24-25a, 30—19:3/Ps 86:1-2, 3-4, 5-6/Mk 5:21-43 
Wednesday:  2 Sm 24:2, 9-17/Ps 32:1-2, 5, 6, 7/Mk 6:1-6 
Thursday:  1 Kgs 2:1-4, 10-12/1 Chr 29:10, 11ab, 11d-12a, 12bcd/Mk 6:7-13 
Friday:  Mal 3:1-4/Heb 2:14-18/Ps 24:7, 8, 9, 10/Lk 2:22-40 or 2:22-32 
Saturday:  1 Kgs 3:4-13/Ps 119:9, 10, 11, 12, 13, 14/Mk 6:30-34 
Sunday:  Jb 7:1-4, 6-7/Ps 147:1-2, 3-4, 5-6 /1 Cor 9:16-19, 22-23/Mk 1:29-39 

UPCOMING EVENTS FOR THE WEEK OF 
January 29 to February 5, 2024 

Monday 
1/29/24 

Catholic Schools Week 

8:00 a.m.-Communion Service (Church) 

Tuesday 
1/30/24 

8:00 a.m.-Communion Service (Church) 
6:30 p.m.-Discovering Christ Adult Faith 
Formation (Room 1) 

Wednesday 
1/31/24 

8:00 a.m.-Communion Service (Church) 
4:15 p.m.-RE Classes for Grades K - 5 
6:45 p.m.-RE Classes for Grades 6-8 

Thursday 
2/1/24 

8:00 a.m.-School Service with Children’s 
Choir (Church) 
3:00 p.m.-Drama Class (Room 1) 
7:00 p.m. Traditional Choir Practice (Church) 

Friday 
2/2/24 

Groundhog Day 

No School 

A Night in Hollywood Gala 

Saturday 
2/3/24 

8:00 a.m.-Legion of Mary (Room 1) 
5:00 p.m.-Mass (Church) 

Sunday 
2/4/24 

8:00 a.m.-Mass (Church) 
9:00 a.m.-OCIA (Room 1) 
10:00 a.m.-Mass with Traditional Choir 
(Church) 

Get your tickets by January 28th at Midnight! 





Confirmation means "strengthening." It is a time for our parish eighth graders to deepen their faith 
and make the decision to follow Jesus and live his Gospel message in the world. At Baptism, their 
parents made the choice to have them raised as members of the Catholic Church; during 
Confirmation, they must decide if they will continue to live as a Catholic. All of their studies and 
preparation during this school year have been geared to help them realize what this commitment to 
Jesus, the Catholic Church, and humanity entails. Rather than viewing Confirmation as an ending, 
we hope that they will view it as the beginning of living their faith in a more active and mature way.  
 
We would like to welcome Bishop Ronald A. Hicks, who will be the celebrant at the 2024 
Confirmation liturgy on Saturday, January 27 at 11:00 p.m. and Deacon Len Penkala who will serve 
as Master of Ceremonies. Thank you to Fr. Binu Varghese, Deacon Sean McGreal, Deacon Phil 
Heitz, Principal Julie Noonan, Religious Education Director Carol Schubert, Music Director Bill 
Wilder, and the Contempo Choir and Instrumentalists for facilitating our Confirmation liturgy. We 
would also like to thank the teachers and catechists who have worked so hard this year preparing us 
for this day:  Gina Sannasardo, Sam Sannasardo, Pamela Reith, David Marshall, Barbara Erazmus, 
Marilyn Nemecek, and Don Wysocki...and our sponsors and parents who have been examples of 
faith, hope, and love for us.  
 

Please welcome and give your guidance and prayers to the following Confirmation Candidates: 

Augustino Aiardo 

Antonia Anelli 
Sabrina Ariano 

Jesus Benitez 

Jonathan Biancalana 

Emiliano Bonilla 

Isabel Bryant 
Joseph Bucci 

Marcello Calabria 

Santino Caponigri 
Michael Clementi 

Alex Corcione 

Drew D'Alessandro 

Isabella Datil 
Maria DiDomenic 

Demi Dimitrakos 

Marian Ebbole 

Tyler Fachet 
Louie Franczak 

Leilani Garcia 

Jordan Gomes 

Jayden Gomes 

Nathaniel Gonzalez 

Aaron Gross 

Daniel Hecht 
George Katsigiannis 

Hunter Kenny 

Aleksander Kieca 
Alexa Kroplewski 

Drea Lazzara 

Lucy Lee 

Jonathan Lenahan 

Jacob Manglicmot 

Haley Marino 

Ricardo Mejorado 

Robert Morales 

Dominic Nino 

Danielle Owens 

Francesca Parrino 

Christopher Proske 

Sofia Reynoso 

Guadalupe Rivas 

Lyndsey Rivera 

Gavin Rivera 

Carlos Roa 

Michelle Roberson 

Sunday Robinson 

Jaden-Pierre Romeus 

Sara Roppo 

Bianca Scianna 

Mia Siskoff 
Michael Stout 
John Sutton 

Thomas Sutton 

Andrew Trimarchi 
Abigail Truong 

Pasquale Ungaro 

Melina Valdez 
Daniel Vieyra 

Devin Wendling 
Nicholas Wojnicki 
Emma Wojnicki 

Anthony Zito 



          8th Grade Spotlight 

                            Preparing for Confirmation  

This month, the 8th grade students have been eagerly finishing up preparations for 

their Sacrament of Confirmation. They have been creating Sponsor Booklets for 

their sponsors and working on various service projects both here at St. Philip the 

Apostle and within the wider community. In addition, they have written the 

parish letters conveying the importance of becoming an adult in the Catholic 

Church. They have worked very hard for 

this special moment and are very 

honored and excited to be Confirmed 

this weekend.   

Please pray for our Confirmation 

candidates that they always allow the 

Spirit to direct them in their faith journey. 

JULIE NOONAN                                                                                                    Phone:  630.543.4130 
St. Philip the Apostle School Principal                                         Email Address:  jnoonan@st-phil.org 



CAROL SCHUBERT                                                                                            Phone:  630.543.1754 
Director of Faith Formation                                                       Email Address:  cschubert@st-phil.org               

On Saturday, January 27th, the 8th grade students from the School and the 
Religious Education received the Sacrament of Confirmation from Bishop 
Ronald A. Hicks. The students were anointed with the Holy Chrism. This seal is 
a consecration, representing the safeguarding by the Holy Spirit of the graces 

conferred on the Christian at baptism. The Catechism of the Catholic Church lists five effects of 
Confirmation: 

 It roots us more deeply in the divine filiation [as children of God] 
which makes us cry, "Abba! Father!" 

 It unites us more firmly to Christ. 

 It increases the gifts of the Holy Spirit in us. 

 It renders our bond with the church more perfect. 

 It gives us a special strength of the Holy Spirit to spread and 
defend the faith by word and action as true witnesses of Christ, to 
confess the name of Christ boldly, and never to be ashamed of 
the cross. 

All of the Catechists and myself are honored to have walked this faith journey with the students. 
Confirmation is not a graduation from the faith but just the beginning. The students wrote letters 
to the parish stating that with the reception of Confirmation, they are committing to continuing on 
with their formation. There are three more GIFT nights for students and parents to attend. This is 
called the mystagogy period. This is a time after receiving the sacrament to talk about the 
experience and how the sacrament has affected you. I hope that you will continue to join us for 
these discussions. 

My prayer is that you will always depend on God, develop a relationship with Jesus, continue to 
open your hearts and minds to knowing how much you are loved, and know that God has a plan 
for you!  Remember, you are born for this! 

Schubie 



Do you hear God calling you to ministry in the church? 
 

Interested in serving as a Lector, 
Communion Minister, Usher, or 

Altar Server? Please contact 
Deacon Philip Heitz, OFS  

if you want to answer the call... 

DEACON PHILIP HEITZ, OFS                                                                      Phone:  630.628.0900 x104 
Director of Liturgy & Adult Faith Formation                                     Email Address:  pheitz@st-phil.org  
Marriage/Baptismal Preparation                                    

Recently I was looking through the rectory’s library and found some books I believe Fr. 
Jerry had brought with him. One, The Evangelizing Parish, by Fr. Patrick J. Brennan, 
caught my attention. I wondered if it might shed some light on our endeavor to encourage 
intentional discipleship here at St. Philip’s. The book was written in 1987, and while reading 

it, I realized the same difficult issues we are now facing were prevalent back then. Today’s and next week’s 
article will present some of his thoughts and suggestions. 

When he wrote, the evangelical protestant movement was gaining strength. Fr. Brennan noted that those 
churches were flourishing since their members did not wait for people to come to them, but their members 
moved out into the world. Its lay people were empowered, enabled, and trained to evangelize, and all were 
expected to be actively involved in their churches rather than being mere observers. He suggests that 
Catholic parishes might benefit from adapting some of those skills to Catholic evangelization. 

Fr. Brennan defined evangelization as the proclamation of the gospel to awaken and nourish faith. It includes 
any activity directed toward the building up of the Church, and the transformation of the world toward the 
gospel and the will of God. To encourage parishioners to become involved requires the awakening of 
personal faith. His parishioners may have gone to religious education classes, but never had experienced a 
personal conversion or heard a personal call to live the gospel. 

He felt the church had created mass-produced cultural Catholics, but unconverted Christians. His plan for 
effective change required his parish community to learn how to live the message of Jesus in order to become 
a vibrant community that would attract other people who hungered for a similar conversion and lifestyle. 

Although Fr. Brennan used the word evangelization, here at St. Philip’s we are focusing on the phrase 
forming intentional disciples. Both ideas require attitudes of invitation and mission -- the style Jesus used with 
His disciples. 

We may need to adjust our attitude toward God by acknowledging God as Abba, the word Jesus used to 
express His relationship with the Father. Abba connotes special warmth, love, and intimacy that is possible 

with this loving God-parent. Maintaining Old Testament 
attitudes toward God is counterproductive, and 
improperly reflects a modern understanding of our 
Creator. 

With an Abba attitude, we can help form the Kingdom of 
God on earth with concrete behaviors and ways of living. 
This change in attitude necessitates an inward looking 
analysis of whom we want to be, and ends with a 
personal conversion. Fr. Brennan concluded this is a 
complex phenomenon that includes decisions, changed 
behavior patterns, and a faith-rooted interpretation of 
human experience. True conversion penetrates not only 
private logic, but also the misguided common sense of 
the culture. It lifts us beyond organized religion to 
experience the genuine spirituality of Jesus. 

We will continue with Fr. Brennan’s insights next week.  
May God bless you and yours. 



Congratulations Confirmandi! 

Yesterday we celebrated the sacrament of Confirmation as our 8th grade students 
were “sealed with the Holy Spirit. Confirmation is the last of the sacraments of 

initiation, so now these young people are fully initiated into the life of the church. When I think back 
to my Confirmation when I was in 3rd grade, it was a crisp autumn day. At the time, I was told that I 
was now a “soldier of Christ.” As an 8 year old boy, I thought that it would be exciting to be a soldier 
and wondered when I would get my sword so I could fight the battle. 

I was also told that I was now considered an adult in the eyes of the Church, again another sense of 
excitement, after all adults don’t have to go to school. On both of these notions I was disappointed 
that I did not get issued a physical weapon and I had to be in school for a few more years. 

Now when I consider what it means to be confirmed in the faith, I see that it means a life-long 
commitment to our Lord, and that the battle was against the things life presents which move us away 
from God. This is a serious fight; the weapons I did receive were the gifts of the Holy Spirit which are 
more powerful than any manmade weapons. With these gifts, each of us has everything we need to 
be victorious as long as we accept them wholeheartedly. 

We also need to learn how to use them properly and how to develop their power inside of us to 
understand how to grow in faith to make a stand to what separates us from God. Through continued 

education and prayer we can defend our beliefs 
and bring others to Jesus. Let us pray for all our 
brothers and sisters in Christ that they may also 
be ready for the battle ahead. 

Come Holy Spirit, fill the hearts of your faithful and 
enkindle us with the fire of your love. 

Peace, Deacon Sean 

DEACON SEAN MCGREAL                                                                        Phone:  630.628.0900 x105 
Pastoral Associate & OCIA Director                                                Email Address:  smcgreal@st-phil.org 

Weekend Offertory for January 20/21, 2024 
Actual Offertory: $10,799 
Budget Offertory: $13,187 

Favorable/(Unfavorable): ($2,389) 

 
Fiscal Year to Date - July 1, 2023, to June 30, 2024  

Actual Offertory: $358,238 
Budget Offertory: $395,612 

Favorable/(Unfavorable): ($37,374) 

 
Fiscal Year to Date - Current Year Vs. Prior Year  

Current Year to Date Offertory: $358,238 
Prior Year to Date Offertory: $362,956 

Favorable/(Unfavorable): ($4,718) 

 
Thank you for your generosity! 

Ministry Schedule for  
February 3 & 4, 2024 

Saturday 
5:00 p.m. 

Lector:  Cathie Lorenzo 
Extraordinary Ministers:  Liz Rendina, 
Deacon Phil Heitz, Joanne Leone 
Altar Servers:  Mason Lofton, 
Natale Panzeca 
Ushers:  Janet Baier, Michael Grigsby, 
Jim Panzarella, Mike Provinzino 
Celebrant:  Fr. Ramon Sida, III 

Sunday 
8:00 a.m. 

Lector:  Barbara Erazmuz 
Extraordinary Ministers:  Judy Alber, 
Anthony Amato, Stella Kordeluk 
Altar Servers:  Carli Fachet, Ryder Reyes 
Ushers:  Dan Fachet, Ethan Fachet,  
Jack Ochocinski, Pamela Reith 
Celebrant:  Fr. Ramon Sida, III 

Sunday 
10:00 a.m. 

Lector:  Laurie Ann Ardito 
Extraordinary Ministers:  Abigail Aguilera, 
Maribel Aguilera, Mary Lou Costabile, 
Valerie Loftus 
Altar Servers:  Gino Pace, Victoria Pace 
Ushers:  Angela Addante, Pat Corcione, 
Dave Marshall, Trinh Tran 
Celebrant:  Fr. Ramon Sida, III 



MASS SCHEDULE & INTENTIONS 
 

MONDAY, JANUARY 29 
 8:00 AM Elias Gallardo 
  Ernesto Venturina 

 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 30 
 8:00 AM Steve DiBrito 
   Individual Rite of Penance Following Mass 
 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 31 
  Memorial of Saint John Bosco 
 8:00 AM (Communion Service)  
 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 1 
 8:00 AM Severa Muehlfelder 
 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 2 
  Feast of the Presentation of the Lord 
 8:00 AM Rose DiBrito 
 

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 3 
   4:00 PM  Individual Rite of Penance 
  5:00 PM Anticipated Mass for Sunday 
  Sandi Milazzo 
 

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 4 
 8:00 AM People of the Parish  
 10:00 AM John & Catherine Ardito 
 Kazimerz Bien / Jonathan Laxamana 

Jenny Bellezza,   
Ray Bugielski, 
Alison Carey,  
Toni Cheloni, 
Brian Cherry,  

Tim Kullum Cherry,  
Sylvia Culotta, 

William Czerniak, 
Jack D’Angelo, Rosanna DePinto, Michael 
DeStefano, Leo Di Fazio, Elios Gallardo, 

Todd Gardener, Anna Marie Gubenko, Lucas 
Hameau, Anita Harshbarger, Tom Hemstreet, 
Ifrena Holtz, Judy Jaskey, Zachary Kasper, 
Joyce Klein, Kroll Family, Domenico Latrofa, 
Nicholas C. LaValle, Shirley Legaspi, Janet 

Lombardi, Sandra Lundgren, MacMillan 
Family, Diane McLaren, Cindy Miles, JoAnne 

Moberg, Rhodes Modelski, Vito Montana, Sam 
Mulay, Geri Mulcahy, Avery Quarles, Cindy 

Reboletti, John Rossi, Rita Seidl, John 
Silvestri, Bill Slovik, Wanda Slupik, Josephine 

Smith, Louis Sommesi, Bella Sosa-Cortes, 
Mary Taschetta, Raymond Troksa,  

Zarko Vecerkovic 
 
 

Please get permission from family members or the person who is 
ill before requesting that his/her name be added to the prayer list.. 

To add names to the list, please call 630-543-1754 or email 
cjaskey@st-phil.org. Names are deleted from the list after six 

months unless a request is made for a perpetual listing. 

Please pray for our sick & shut-in and 
those who are healing & convalescing... 

Please pray for all of our young men 
and women currently serving in the 

Armed Forces, especially:  

Richard Avila, Marines 
Salvador Bonilla, Jr., Air Force 

Elijah Burgins, Marines 
Emiliano Carrazco, Marines 

Kevin Catano, Marines 
Steven J. DeMarco, Army 
Matthew Deimling, Army 

Jack Domek, Marines 
Adam Dorney, Army 

Samantha Fallon, Navy 
Diego Feros, Army 

Blaze Galardy, Air Force 
Martin Garcia, Army 

Mark Jastowski, Marines 
Dylan Johnson, Army 

José Juarez, Navy 
Paul Keppler, Navy 

Ben Krause, Marines 
C. J. Loveland, Air Force 
Trevor Martin, Marines 

Kristofferson Marzo, Army 
Andrew Maslanka, Army 
Matthew Maslanka, Army 
Anthony Milazzo, Navy 
Ryan Mills, Air Force 

Billy Moncatch, Marines 
Jason Okara, Army 

Enrique Ospina, Marines 
Adam Ostrander, Navy 
Cole Parent, Marines 

Randall Petrbok, Air Force 
James Roman, Marines 

Ryan Ruizol, Navy 
Andrew Tarchinski, Army 
Patrick Tobias, Air Force 

Isaiah Wuich, Marines 
 

To add a name to the list, 
please call 630-543-1754 or  
email cjaskey@st-phil.org. 



We now have available low-gluten hosts which make it possible for people who have celiac disease or 
allergies to wheat or gluten to be able to receive communion. If you have celiac disease or an allergy to 

wheat or gluten, please let us know before Mass so that arrangements can be made  
for you to be able to receive communion at Mass. 

Baptism Information: Baptisms are celebrated on the second & fourth 
Sunday of each month. A pre-Baptism program must be attended by 
the parents. Please call the rectory to register for a program. 
Marriage Information: Please call the rectory to make arrangements 
at least six months (a year is preferred) in advance of the wedding 
date. It is recommended you do not rent reception facilities until your 
wedding date is confirmed with the pastor. Your preferred wedding 
date may be unavailable, and we do not want you to lose your deposit 
with the reception venue. 
Parish Registration: New families are welcome and are asked to 
register at the rectory. Also, previously registered parishioners are 
asked to notify us of any address changes. 
Liturgical Ministries: We need men, women, and children to become 
Lectors, Communion Ministers, Ushers, and Altar Servers. Please 
contact Deacon Philip Heitz, OFS if you are interested. 
Emergency Sick or Anointing Calls: Please notify us immediately of 
any serious illness in your family. If you have a hospitalized loved one who would like a visit, please call the 
rectory with contact information since the hospitals and hospices no longer notify parishes. Please do not 
wait until the last minute to have someone anointed. There are always accidents/emergencies, but 
sometimes there is less panic when the anointing can be done prior to someone passing. 
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GOOD FOOD.  GOOD DRINK.  GOOD FRIENDS.
Come Experience.

601 W Army Trail Blvd., Addison

(630) 458-9300
closed Mondays

www.601barandgrill.com

LEN’S ACE HARDWARE
30 W. Lake St. • Addison • 630-543-8882

425 E. Maple Ave. • Roselle • 630-529-2251

SERVING THE COMMUNITY OVER 40 YEARS 2617199

Copyright©2023 Fairway Independent Mortgage Corporation (“Fairway”) NMLS#2289. 4750 S. Biltmore 
Lane, Madison, WI 53718, 1-866-912-4800. All rights reserved. Fairway is not affiliated with any 
government agencies. These materials are not from HUD or FHA and were not approved 
by HUD or a government agency. This is not an offer to enter into an agreement. Not 
all customers will qualify. Information, rates and programs are subject to change without 
notice. All products are subject to credit and property approval. Other restrictions and 
limitations may apply. Equal Housing Opportunity. www.nmlsconsumeraccess.org.

VITO O. ROPPO 
Branch Manager/Loan Officer NMLS #543270 

630-327-8553
vroppo@fairwaymc.com 
AskMyMortgageGuy.com

• New Home Purchase
• Cash-Out Refinance
• Reverse Mortgage Loans
• Renovation Financing
• Competitive Rates

261 NORTH YORK ROAD, SUITE 201  •  ELMHURST, IL 60126

Serving Addison and surrounding communities for over 50 years.
Family Owned and Operated.

320 W. Lake St. Addison
630.628.8808

www.HumesFuneralHome.com
JOHN W. HUMES, PARISHIONER� JOHN W. HUMES III, K. of C.

HUMES FUNERAL HOME
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Illinois

CatholicMatch.com/IL

Specializing in:
Drives • Walks • Patios • Curbs

Stairs • Stamp & Color Concrete
Trucking & Bobcat Work

Insured & Bonded • Free Estimates

$100 off with $1000 or more Contract

100 E. Comstock, Addison

630-479-2017
www.rjconcrete.biz

RJ ConcreteRJ ConcreteRJ ConcreteRJ Concrete

Serving our neighbors since 1986

710 W Lake St, Addison IL            (630) 628-7800
www.driscollroofing.com

ASK ABOUT THE PARISHIONERS DISCOUNT

SALERNO’S ROSEDALE CHAPELS 
450 West Lake St, Roselle | www.salernofuneralhomes.com | salernorosedale@gmail.com | 630-889-1700

We Remain Family - Owned & Operated by Rosario D. Salerno Sons for Over 114 Years  
Pre-Arranged Funeral Plans Are Available and Transferable from Any Funeral Home  

Funerals & Cremation Services Designed for Any Income

 George Salerno • Frank Salerno 
Licensed Attorney on Staff

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME Robin Ungaro

rungaro@4LPi.com • (800) 477-4574 x6447

The Cleaning Company, Inc.

The Cleaning Company, Inc. 
Post Office Box 6870 
Villa Park, IL 60181-6870 
Telephone (630) 834-1199 
Facsimile (630) 834-1279

KIKI’S 
CLEANERS & TAILOR 

630.279.6117 
70 E. LAKE ST. • ADDISON, IL

847-259-0200
• Sewer Rodding • Water Heaters • Boilers 

• Sump Pumps • 24/7 Service
www.qualityplumbingchicago.com

Quality People, Quality Products, Quality Service

Lic. #055-042911

Addison Green Meadows, Inc.
SHOPPING CENTER

40 STORES AND SERVICES
134 W. LAKE ST., SUITE 201

ADDISON, IL 60101
C (630) 776-7838
O (630) 543-3150
F (630) 543-8158

MLULLO@C21LULLO.COM

MICHAEL M. LULLO
PRESIDENT

 

Outpatient Physical Therapy
- Appointments within 24 hours 
- Most insurances accepted 
- Individualized one on one care

VISIT  2171 Executive Drive, Suite 450-Addison

CALL  630-282-5588
EMAIL cpt@cptrehab.com
https://www.cptrehab.com/
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